3rd June 1960
P.0. Box 2
Green Bank, West Virginia

Mr. Harold Oreenwocd
2311 Ivyland Ave.
Arcadia, California

Dear Harold:

A fow days ago I arrived back here after a fine
trip. On the way I stopped to see some of the fellows in the
San Francisco arsa and Mr. ¥arren Oreen in Spekane. Different
fellows have or specialise in different things. However I
have yet to see a bettsr collectiom of early ship and breadcast
receivers than yours. I was particularly inpressed with the
fina condition of many units.

Some time ago I secursd a deForest receiver rether similar
to yours bnt in a different cass, or remains thereof, It has

black =in transformers. Unfortunately
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mrmaf. mhngm I wonder if you would look inside your
set and copy out the list telling which numbered transformers
to use where for what wavelength.

Some years ago I was working out in Hawaii. This is the
operation which I finally closed up last month. Banclosed are
three reprints which give soms idea of my efforts out there.

Thanks azain for the pleasant afternoen.
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